

Ex.1. Read the introduction about the chef Gordon Ramsay and his daughter, Tilly. What is the problem with Gordon?

Ex.2. Complete the text with the words from the box.

likes (x3) like doesn't like 'd like loved a lot of (x2) some any many

Father and daughter CELEBRITY CHEFS

Gordon Ramsay is a world famous chef. He has a lot of Michelin stars — 16 in fact! His TV programmes, Hell's Kitchen and Ramsay's Kitchen Nightmares, are very popular. But there is sometimes a problem because Gordon uses so bad words!



Now, Gordon's teenage daughter, Tilly, is a successful chef, too. She has her very own TV programme, Matilda and the Ramsay Bunch, on BBC TV, and a new cookbook called Tilly's kitchen Takeover. Tilly doesn't use bad words when she's on TV!

Tilly's food is very different from the food at her dad's expensive restaurants. She cooking simple meals that are easy to make. She also likes helping people her age to learn to cook. Tilly preparing meals for her family and friends, too. She has some very famous friends! David and Victoria Beckham's children know the Ramsay family very well, and they often eat with them.

When Tilly was small she watching her dad cook, and she also met a lot of famous chefs – they often visited the busy Ramsay home. Tilly started cooking, and finally decided that she to be a chef, too.

Tilly is a big fan of social media. She has about 194,000 followers on Instagram. people, young and old, her recipes. Most of the time she chatting to them, but she everything they say because comments aren't very kind.

Her family love her recipes, too. They are very pleased with her success – especially her dad. He's very proud indeed.

Ex.3. Complete the questions and answers.

1 'How many Michelin stars does Gordon Ramsay have?'—'He has 16.'

2 'Why is there a problem on his TV programmes?'

'Because he uses so bad words.'

3 'What sort of food Tilly cooking?'

'Simple that are easy to make.'

4 'Who Tilly meet when she was small?'—'..... famous chefs.'

5 'How Instagram followers does she have?'

'A lot — 194,000.'

6 'Why doesn't she like all the comments on Instagram?'

'Because of them aren't very kind.'

7 'Do just young people use Tilly's?'

'No, people, young and old, use them.'



Listen and check.

